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Annual Tom King Memorial Junk Day 
SAVE THE DATE: April 18, 2020 

Registration Begins March 30, 2020

Registration begins March 30, 2020 - 
Please review all information on our 
website before registering.

Dispose of household items - including
furniture, electronics, and appliances - 
at the Township during the Annual Tom 
King Memorial Junk Day.

This is a FREE program to Bath Charter Township residents ONLY.
Space is limited and registration is required to participate.

Curbside-only service is for residents age 65+, or who are 
physically disabled and can’t bring their materials to the 
drop-off site - Curbside Registration is LIMITED: Qualified persons 
may call the Township Offices from March 30 - April 10, 2020 to 
schedule a pick-up appointment for April 13 - April 16, 2020. 
You will be assigned a pick-up date based on a predetermined 
schedule and the voting precinct that you reside in.

Sewer Bill Due Date Change

Due to recent events regarding the COVID-19/Coronavirus, the 
sewer bill due date is being extended with a thirty day grace 
period from April 15 - May 18, 2020. Online payments will 
be interest free until May 18, 2020. 

Please contact our office with any questions or concerns at 
(517) 641-6728 or info@bathtownship.us. 

http://www.bathtownship.us
http://www.bathtownship.us


Firefighter & Police Officer of the Year
The Bath American Legion named Assistant Fire Chief Ben 
Zeeb and Police Lieutenant Gary Smith as their Firefighter 
and Police Officer of the Year for their outstanding public 
service benefiting our community, state, and nation. 

Zeeb has been a member of the fire department since 
2010 and Smith has been with the police department for 
24 years. Both men have shown strong leadership skills 
and selfless service to our community. 

Congratulations, Ben and Gary!

It’s a Gotcha Day Paw-ty Celebration for Aiko, the Bath Township 
Police canine. Aiko has been with Bath Township for 6 years and 
he has played a crucial role assisting our police department.

Come help us celebrate Aiko on Monday, April 27, 2020, from 
5:00-7:00 p.m. at the Bath Senior Center (14480 Webster Rd, Bath, 
Michigan) with a spaghetti dinner complete with a dinner roll, 
salad, and cupcake. Aiko and Officer Lapham will in attendance 
from 6:00-6:30 p.m.

The spaghetti dinner is free to residents. Registration is required 
for residents and will remain open until April 20 at 5 p.m. or until 
140 registrations are received. Non-residents will be charged 
$5.00 for dinner. Dinner will be served at 5:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 
Bottled water and coffee will be offered with your meal.

K-9 Officer Aiko’s Gotcha Day Paw-ty


